
SCENT WORK APPLICATION

From Sue Webber, 2024 National Show Chair:

Beth Elliott has put together the required information needed to add Scent Work to the licensing of the
Collie Club of America, and we have submitted the "Application for an Existing AKC Club to Become
Licensed to Hold Scent Work" for signature of a Club Officer. Please note that this is not an application
to hold a trial. It is simply the application for licensing that will enable the CCA to hold Scent Work trials
in the future should it wish to do so. There is no cost for submitting the application.

It was stated in the approved bid for the 2024 National that the possibility of holding Scent Work trials in
Peoria would be explored. In order to do that the CCA would first need to be licensed to do so. With the
club licensed, the Show Committee would still need to make a final decision for 2024. We have an event
chair, trial secretary, and judge already lined up should we decide to proceed. We would hold one trial
only, on Friday, in the area where Obedience and Rally will be held Wednesday and Thursday.


